
 

 

 

 

 
 

Monday 8th April 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are now asking our year 8 students to let us know their language preference for year 9. While we cannot 
guarantee that students will be given a place for their chosen language, we will do our very best to accommodate 
their preferences. 

Students can choose to:  

a) specialise in either French or German or  
b) continue with both languages.  

Students will continue the language(s) chosen into years 10 and 11 and will begin to study core content for the 
GCSE course in year 9.  

Students who continue to study both French and German can either:  

a) continue with both languages in years 10 and 11 or  
b) choose to specialise in one language through the whole school options process in March of year 9. 

Teachers in the department will be talking to students in lessons about what to consider before they make their 
decision and students are strongly encouraged to ask all of their teachers for their advice and guidance at this stage.   

The PowerPoint presentation used in class will be shared on Satchel One: Show My Homework, along with a link to 
select their preferred language. 

Students will need to log into their school Microsoft Office account to access the link.  The deadline for selecting 
the preferred language is Wednesday 24th April. 

We thank you very much for your support. 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Dunn 
Head of MFL 
 


